
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

                                                                                                       Dated: 4th April 2024 

 

Notice 

 

Intimation of change in address of office of Pension Fund Regulatory and 

Development Authority (PFRDA) 

 
This is to inform the subscribers, the intermediaries, the members of the general public 

and all other stakeholders that w.e.f 01.04.2024, PFRDA has shifted its office premises 

from B-14/A Chhatrapati Shivaji Bhawan, Qutab Institutional Area, Katwaria Sarai, New 

Delhi-110016 to its new office address given below: 

 

Pension Fund Regulatory and Development Authority 

E-500, Tower E, 5th Floor,  
World Trade Centre, 
Nauroji Nagar,  
New Delhi-110 029 
Phone No.- 011-40717900 
 

The Authority may be contacted at the abovementioned new address. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Chief General Manager 

Admin and HR 

 

 

 

 

 

 


